State High School

13 February 2013

Matthew Masonwells Building Solutions Brisbane mat@bsolutions.com.au

Dear Matthew

I am writing to thank you and your company for the excellent work done here over the last Christmas holiday period.

The work (asbestos removal /vinyl and sheeting replacement) was completed to a high standard and within restricted time frames.

I, especially, was appreciative of the ease of contact with you as the project manager for our school work.

I would not hesitate to recommend your company to prospective clients.

Yours faithfully

Jo Muir BSM